Dear Parent/Carer,

We have been looking into the possibility of taking the children to this years Christmas pantomime
at The Customs House.

The pantomime visit will be heavily subsidised by school and in previous years we have requested
parents make a voluntary donation towards the cost of the trip.

This year will be no different and school will be largely contributing to the cost however due to a
large increase in the price of tickets there will be a charge to all parents of £5 per child.

Before we commit to a booking we need to ensure parents are able/happy to make this payment.

If you feel for any reason you are unable to pay the £5 charge can you please inform the school
office on 0191 9330830 by Monday 1% November.

If the £5 charge is not able to be paid by parents then unfortunately we cannot cover the increased
price and will be unable to go ahead with this trip.

If you need any further information please do not hesitate to contact school.
Many Thanks

Mrs A Willis
Head Teacher



